Enclosures. 8th March, 1939.

Dear Mr, Kruhoffer,

z‘ﬁh&jmowledge the receipt of your letter

of the lst instant reiating t0 the welded bedplate and
crankcase of one of the engines proposed for installation
in Messrs. Aalborg Vaerft's Yard No. 64, and have noted the
remarks you have made respecting the interview you had
with the Owners' Representative, Mr. A, Christiansen.

In all the circumstances the Committee have
decided to class this engine when installed in the vessel,
and the Owners and Messrs., Burmeister & Wain have been
advised accordingly.

Copies of the letters addressed to these two
Firms are enclosed for your informetion,

It occurs to me to enquire your reasons for
visiting a Representative of the Owners in view of the fact
that no instructionswere contained in my letter of the 23rd
ultimo which required you to do this.

Yours faithfully,
C.H. Kruhoffer, Esq,,
COPENHAGEN ,

wHS-0229




